
 

 
 
Penguin Class Newsletter           
Messages 

• We continue to remind the children of our school values which are: 
                            Be Respectful        Be Responsible         Be Safe 

 

English  

• We have started a new book called Flotsam, we have looked at things that might get washed up 
at the beach. We have completed work and have used adverbials of time to show movement of 
the day.  

Maths  

• We have a new chapter all about mass. We are looking at different scales and grams and 
kilograms. We are using our knowledge to say whether something is heavier or lighter.  

Science  

• In Science we are looking at forces. We know that a force is a push or a pull on an object. Ask your 
child if they can name examples of contact forces.  

Geography 

• We have started our new topic all about maps and fieldwork. We have looked at compasses and 
followed directions using compass points.    

PE 

• We have started our new topics on ball skills and fitness circuits. We have been very out of breath 
trying to improve our fitness levels. 

DT 

• We have started our new topic all about a Healthy and Varied Diet. We have looked at different 
food groups using the Eat Well Guide.  
 

News 
Academic Excellence 
Well done to the following children who have been our ‘Workers of the Week’ in recent weeks: 

• Ben S and Lydia M 
PE 
Children can attend school in full Whiston Willis PE kits on Tuesdays and Fridays.  
Events 
World Book Day – 6th March  

To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MissArmstrongWW and 
@WhistonWillis1 on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Armstrong 
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